
The Firs Lower School

24th July – 4th August
Open to children aged 3+ who attend

The Firs Lower School / Saplings Pre-school
If you are looking for a treat, or for someone to entertain 
your child, The Firs Lower School Holiday Club is the 
perfect opportunity for children to really enjoy their 
school holidays.
The club offers a variety of activities including sports, 
crafts, water games, themed dress up days, baking and 
much more. Come along and enjoy general play in our 
giant sandpit, our Pirate Ship and full use of our Kids’ Club 
and Saplings play areas. 
This all takes place on our school grounds with school 
staff, so children can have fun in a familiar environment.

Times and Prices
Full Day 9am-4pm*
£31.50
Half Day 9am-12.30pm 
or 12.30pm-4pm* £15.75
(Childcare vouchers accepted)

*Please bring a packed lunch
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